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April 8, 2020

Request for priority support for Black & McDonald’s essential services during COVID-19 
To our vendors:
The outbreak of COVID-19 and the changes to public safety guidelines being issued by governmental health organizations are both rapidly evolving.
Black & McDonald is committed to continuing to deliver the services expected by our customers. Our services have been deemed as essential to ensure the safe and reliable construction, operations and maintenance of critical infrastructure. We expect to continue operations in compliance with current government and site specific requirements.
We are requesting you, as our valued partner, to ensure that Black & McDonald is given priority for both the allocation of supplies and timely deliveries. 
The efforts of vendors who best support us on this request will be remembered long after the COVID-19 crisis subsides.
Should you have any questions or concerns, please get in touch with your regular contact at Black & McDonald or send an email with your enquiry to info@blackandmcdonald.com and we will respond promptly.
You can also get regular updates on Black & McDonald’s response to the COVID pandemic at www.blackandmcdonaldhealth.com
Thank you for your support in these unprecedented times.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Yours truly,

Ian & Bruce McDonald					
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